Tomahawk on blacktop roads and there are some streets in Tomahawk that are open to ATV travel. You also can ride hwy-Y north from the willow to hwy-51 by road. We also have trails open to the west side of the Willow Flowage to the resorts on that side and south to hwy-8. We have 22 miles of state funded trails along with 100+ miles of town and county roads.

Our meetings are on the first Saturday of each month and meeting notices are posted in the resorts and bars as to where they will be held, We hope you will attend.

I would like to start a E-Mail list of all members and if possible send the spring news letter by E-Mail. So if you have a E-Mail address and would like to receive the news letter that way (which would save the club the postage) send me your E-Mail address to littlericeatvclub@yahoo.com and I'll try to get this done.

We now have a website up and running. All you have to do is go to: littlericeatyclub.com to see our wonderful new site.